
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The SDSU MHIRT Program is now recruiting for summer 2018! 
 

SDSU MHIRT is a component of the national MHIRT program funded by the National Institutes of Health. 

We offer international training experiences to students from health disparity backgrounds with a goal of 

encouraging such students to pursue careers in biomedical, clinical, and behavioral health research.  

 
Open to:  

 Rising Juniors and Seniors 
 matriculating seniors who will be entering into 

an advanced degree program in fall 2018 
 master's level students 

 

Conduct basic-science, biomedical, and public 
health research in one of three different 
countries: Peru, Taiwan, or Uganda 
 
Why MHIRT? 

 Research important health issues 

 Gain invaluable experience in a research lab 

 Explore a new country and experience a new 
culture  

 Earn a summer stipend 

 Paid travel expenses 
  

Learn more at MHIRT.com and apply online!  

 
Application period opens October 2, 2017 
Required application materials: 
 Online application form 

 Statement of purpose 

 Transcripts 

 2 Letters of Recommendation 

*Applications due December 15, 2017 

 

Questions? 

 Program Director, Dena Plemmons, Ph.d. 
 plemmons@mail.sdsu.edu 

 Program Coordinator, Kathy Kemp, M.A.  
 kkemp@mail.sdsu.edu 
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